
NOTICE REGARDING TEACHER AND SCHOOL SUPPORT GRANT  

 

COVID-19 HAZARD PAY 

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 06, 2020 

Emails to inform those individuals that we believe to be eligible to receive either the 
Teacher or Support Staff COVID Hazard pay.  Here is a link to the Department of 
Treasury website: 

https://www.michigan.gov/treasury/0,4679,7-121-1751_74806_103207-541670--
,00.html 

This website includes a lot of information regarding the eligibility of employees and the 
various rules.   

If you did not receive notification and believe that you qualify for either of these 
payments or if you had received a separate notification that you wouldn't receive the full 
payment and would like more information or to appeal the decisions, please email Jill 
Olsen at olsenji@hillmanschools.com or call 989-742-2908, option 1. 
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